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SUMMARY 

This information paper introduces an outreach campaign on undeclared 
dangerous goods called “Check the Box.” 

1. OVERVIEW 

1.1 Each year, in the United States there are approximately 1,500 reports of undeclared 
shipments of dangerous goods (hazardous materials or hazmat). When these materials are not properly 
declared, or identified as hazmat, they can pose significant threats to transportation workers, emergency 
responders, the public, and the environment. 

1.2 The “Check the Box” initiative aims to raise public awareness of undeclared hazmat and 
increase compliance with safety rules by: 

a) identifying commonly shipped items that are also considered hazardous materials; 
and 

b) providing access to resources on how to safely ship hazmat. 

1.3 In August 2018, DOT kicked off this campaign and continues to promote this effort 
within the United States at various stakeholder events. Moving forward, U.S. DOT will release videos, 
public service announcements, news articles, and programmatic display promotions. Further information 
and promotional material can be found at: https://checkthebox.dot.gov/. 
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PUBLIC AWARENESS OF UNDECLARED HAZMAT 
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